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The 2023 Farm Bill presents an important opportunity to create a food 
and agricultural system that provides healthy food for all while helping 
to avoid a climate crisis and improving equity for consumers and 
producers. 

We’re joining allies in the faith and farming communities to redirect 
2023 Farm Bill funding to promote conservation and climate-smart 
regenerative farming practices that protect the health of our soil and 
food, redirect funds to small-scale operations, fight climate change, 
and make our agricultural and food system more equitable and secure.

We urge Senators to strengthen programs in the 2023 Farm Bill that 
help avoid climate change while providing healthy food for all and 
supporting farmers with the greatest need for assistance.


